
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 31st January 2023 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Pegasus Museum Day 

 

We are very excited to see the return of Museum Day here at Whitehorse Manor Infants.  For 
those of you who are not familiar with Museum Day, it a day of celebrating and showcasing the 
children’s brilliant thematic work.  

 

Next week, children will be taking part in thematic week.  This curriculum combines art, design 
and technology, geography and history into one topic.  During these sessions, children are 
encouraged to work independently to create well-presented thematic books that they can be 
proud of. 

 

To celebrate all of their hard work, we are opening ‘The Pegasus Museum’ on Friday 10th 
February, for one day only.  Parents and carers are invited to visit the museum between 
9:05am – 10:00am.  The main museum will be set up in the Infant Hall and will give you the 
opportunity to look at all the hard work that has been happening in during thematic lesson.  
There will even been some expert guides on hand to answer any questions you might have.  
Once you have finished admiring the fantastic work on display, you will be able to join your 
child in their classrooms for more thematic themed activities.  

 

We hope you can join us for this exciting day. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Sullivan 

Deputy Head of School 



 

 

 

 


